
 

                                                                            السَّلامَُ عَلَيْكُمْ وَرَحْمَةُ اللهِ وَبرََكَاتهُُ 

1st August 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Praying you are in good health and enjoying the summer break. 

A very warm welcome to all new children and parents joining us in September 

 I would like to firstly thank you for your support over the last academic year. Alhamdolilah the 

school is going from strength to strength and this would not have been possible without the mercy 

of the Almighty and the duas and support of parents. 

Uniform  

After due consultation with parents and children the primary school uniform has been amended to 

include a navy jumper/cardigan (personalised with the school logo on it). this can be ordered online  

from http://www.designschooluniform.co.uk. 

We have also outsourced a personalised book bag which all children are required to purchase from 

school, the cost of this is £5.50. all children will also be required to purchase a planner from school, 

the cost of this is £3.00 

Please ensure your child has 2 sets of uniform so that a spare set is available in the case of an 

emergency. 

A reminder that the Primary school uniform is as follows:- 

Navy Pinafore dress/Dress  (girls) 

Navy trousers & white shirt/ navy shalwar kameez (boys) 

Navy Jumper/cardigan  (to be ordered online) 

Navy Scarf (no beading or lace) 

Navy Trousers/Shalwar (No leggings/jeggings) 

Black school shoes (flat with no heel) 

http://www.designschooluniform.co.uk/


Black socks  

PE uniform 

White T shirt/top 

Black Joggers 

Black trainers/plimsolls 

Lunch  

There will no lunch orders in the first week of school. All children must bring a packed lunch from 

home. All lunch money must be paid for on a Monday morning otherwise orders for that week will 

be cancelled. 

Fees 

Unfortunately due to rising costs the school reluctantly has to increase school fees to £450.00 from 

September 2018. From September 2018 all Term fees must be paid for by BACS, the schools Bank 

Details are- Yorkshire Bank , Sort Code- 05-04-09 Account No- 18096399. Please ensure you write 

your child’s name and class number for reference purposes. For those parents who wish to spread 

the cost of paying we can arrange for you to be put on a finance plan, this will result in you paying a 

small sum every month at a date agreeable with yourselves. If you are struggling with payments 

please contact the school at an early stage so that we can work with you.  

The first term fees is £458.50 (this includes £5.50 for the book bag and £3.00 for the pupil planner) 

Fees are payable by Friday 14th September.  

Autumn  Term 

School will reopen on Wednesday 5th September at 9.00am for all the primary children. The early 

years re opens on Thursday 6th September. 

The school is closed for the summer break, however if you have any urgent  queries please feel free 

to email the school on school.office@madnimuslimgirls.org.uk, we will endeavour to reply to your 

email asap. 

I  wish you all a restful summer break and look forward to seeing you all in the new term. Please 

remember all at Madni Academy in your duas. 

Fi AmanAllah 

Mrs Shakera Mirza 

Headteacher 
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